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It is sad I have to submit this testimony but after living in Oregon for 63 years HB2025 

would force me to look to move to WA. Even though WA has high taxes I feel it would 

still be cheaper than the excessive rises you are proposing in HB2025. I would move 

to ID but with my wife having spent 37 years working in a hospital in WA and still 

paying OR taxes it is not worth leaving the benefits for her behind. 

It has been a disgrace what Oregon has become. Between the high crime, not 

standing up for women and paying illegals to stay and making legal gun owners 

illegal it is not a constitional state anymore. 

I travel all around the state of OR and I see the wasteful from ODOT and you do not 

want to hold them accountable, as always your fix is to just raise taxes and spend 

more. We'll, it has become the time where the state will suffer due to loss of 

businesses, loss of jobs and loss of population. 

As I stated, Oregon has become a disgrace and I oppose HB2025 which will add fuel 

to the fire. 

Ken Sloan 


